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PRESS RELEASE 
 

LANE CLOSURE/RAMP CLOSURE 
 

Interstate 64 – Milepost 80 
Jefferson County 

 
Location – Mt. Vernon, IL 

 
The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists traveling on 
Interstate 64 eastbound that there will be a lane closure. This work will occur at Exit 80 – 
Mt. Vernon, Illinois. 
 
The closure is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 and will extend 
through Thursday, May 30th, 2019. 
 
Maintenance crews will be repairing the structure carrying eastbound I-64 over IL 37. 
 
The entrance ramp from IL 37 to eastbound I-64 will be also be closed. 
 
Through traffic is encouraged to seek alternate routes while this work is underway. 
 
 

NOTE: Road Closure information is available at www.dot.il.gov or by 
calling District 9 Communications at 618-351-5248. 
 


